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Tuesday 6th July 2021 
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
Scargill School are doing our usual well for the West Hallam well dressing this year in 
the village. 
We would like any kind donations of flowers to put in the well to be sent into School 
Wednesday 7th July onwards this week. 
 
The following is a list of some of the flowers we can use:- 
Blue, pink or white hydrangea 
Feverfew 
Yellow pompom (Curry plant) 
Marigolds 
Statice dried flowers any colour 
Eucalyptus leaves 
 
Any other flowers to dress around the well would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Many Thanks 
The Well Dressing Team 
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